
Manoa Valley Coconut Wireless
Training  Session  –  Saturday
October 5th
Be Ready Manoa, AARP, and Manoa Valley Church have partnered
and will be holding a FREE training session to learn how to
use  a  walkie-talkie  in  the  event  traditional  channels  of
communication  following  a  disaster  like  a  hurricane  are
unavailable. The training will be held on Saturday, October 5,
from 9-11 am at the Manoa Valley Church. Manoa residents who
complete the training will receive a FREE walkie talkie and
become part of a ‘coconut wireless’ communication network for
our  community.  Please  sign-up  by  emailing
info@bereadymanoa.org. Mahalo to AARP for donating the walkie-
talkies and to the Manoa Valley Church for allowing us to hold
the training at their facility.
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